MQB: Extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020

On 21/04/2020, Quang Binh Environment and Urban Development Joint Stock Company extended the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

On 14/04/2020, Department on Planning and Investment of Quang Binh Province received Dispatch No. 182/MTDT dated 13/04/2020 of Quang Binh Environment and Urban Development Joint Stock Company on extending the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020

Based on the report of Board of Directors of Quang Binh Environment and Urban Development Joint Stock Company and the complicate development of the Covid-19 outbreak, Department on Planning and Investment of Quang Binh Province approved extending the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 (no over 06 months from the end of 2019)

Board of Directors of Quang Binh Environment and Urban Development Joint Stock Company has responsibility to hold the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 according to the regulation of Law

